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Article 6.

Telegraphers will be granted free transportation 
and leave of absence to attend their meetings. 
Such free transportation will not extend beyond 
the next section adjoining their Superintendent's 
district, and the leave of absence will not exceed 
two days, and will only be granted when it will 
not interfere with the requirements of the traffic 
and the service and provided the Company is not 
thereby put to additional expense.

Article 7.

When a Telegrapher is transferred by order of 
the proper Official he will suffer no loss of 
schedule wages in consequence thereof, and will be 
allowed reasonable time (not to exceed four days 
and without pay) to arrange for the shipment of 
his household effects.

Article 8.

Telegraphers attending Court or investigation at 
the request of the proper Official of the Company 
will have their extra expenses paid by the Com­
pany, in addition to their schedule wages.

Article 9.

Telegraphers will not be required to teach tele­
graphy nor admit students, not members of station 
staff, to their offices.

Article 10.

Telegraphers required to work at wrecks, wash­
outs, and slides, will, in inclement weather, be pro­
vided with shelter and be paid necessary expenses 
for the time away from home.
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